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     I am writing in regard to this bill. My understanding is, that it will lift the exemption, 

which has been in place since 1938.      Please consider the effect on seasonal labor 

and what is being harvested. Because " nature and weather dictate hrs. needed."   

The effect is wide. It will cause farm workers to have less  hrs, D/T farmers having to 

cut hrs. Producing less and charge more on what is harvested. A restricted by ag 

overtme bill. My vote is "NO". Lets keep what has worked all these yrs. Thank you for 

hearing my thoughts.  Sincerely,  Linda Mclucas. 

 


